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Message from Mrs Carlyle 
This evening we have had a fantastic response to our parents evening, with families across the 
school coming to meet their teacher to find out how their child is settling in to the new school year. 
I think it is fair to say our first parents evening of 2022 has been successful and I look forward to 
welcoming more of you on Wednesday.  

As we move into the next few weeks, we will be seeing some changes with how we communicate with parents, 
with a careful introduction of a new system. I know our parents and families have been incredibly supportive so 
far with the direction that the school is moving and I thank you for that. We have already seen a positive change 
with removing the cold option from our infant lunch menu to ensure that all children have the opportunity to 
have a hot meal in school, particularly in these challenging financial times.  

We have had an amazing response for our new after school clubs which will be starting this week, with over 150 
children requesting spaces across the year. We look forward to this being an integral part of the education offer 
here at KACP.  

We will be finalising our dates for Christmas events this week, and sharing these with parents.  

Finally, we are in our last week of School Streets – please complete the online survey here to have your opinion 
heard.  

Many thanks,  

Mrs Carlyle 

 

This week’s assembly theme is… 

 
This week’s assembly focused on remembrance and recognising the 
sacrifice that others have made so we can live freely. As a school we 
will be observing the minute’s silence on Friday 11th November and 
pupils will be doing Remembrance themed crafts on Friday afternoon 
to share with their families.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.research.net/r/schoolstreet3


 
 

 

Messages from the office… 
 
The school nurse team will be in this week completing 
nasal flu immunisations for all pupils.  
 
Consent forms need to be completed online and any 
queries to be directed to the Immunisation team 

 

Noticeboard 
 
The school book fair is being held in the junior hall on Monday 
and Wednesday for families until 7pm. 
 
On Tuesday, Thursday and Friday it will be held in the junior 
music room until 4.30pm. 
 

We hope to see lots of you there this week! 

 

 

Key upcoming dates:

Monday 7th November:  Parents Evening 
Wednesday 9th November:  Infant flu immunisations 
    Parents Evening 
Thursday 10th November:  Junior flu immunisations 
Friday 11th November:  Last day of term 
 
Monday 14th November:  Anti-bullying Week 
 

 

Attendance 
Which classes got 100% attendance 

last week? 
Which classes got the best 

attendance last week? 

None!   
 Year R – Starfish Class (99.1%) 
 Year 1 – Wombat Class (96.7%) 
 Year 2 – Giraffe Class (95.2%) 
 Year 3 – Anubis Class (99.1%) 
 Year 4 - Apollo Class (97.9%) 
 Year 5 – Fiennes Class (99.2%) 
 Year 6 – Carroll Class (94.3%) 

Which year groups had the best 
attendance last half term? 

Infant School – Year R (96.6%) 
Junior School – Year 4 (96.5%) 

How many classes met our school target of 
96% last week? 

6 out of 28 
That’s less than a quarter of the school – We 

must improve our attendance! 



 
 

 

 

 

Our Value Champions this week… 

Year R 

Turtle Class Jellyfish Class Seahorse Class Starfish Class 

Amelia – Challenge 
Isabella - Challenge 

Rex – Challenge 
Sonia - Challenge 

 Elsie – Challenge 
Finlay - Challenge 

Year 1 

Koala Class Dingo Class Wombat Class Emu Class 

    Abigail – Kindess 
Daria - Teamwork 

Year 2 

Meerkat Class Flamingo Class Zebra Class Giraffe Class 

Jacob – Challenge 
Nelly - Kindness 

Frankie – Teamwork 
Betsy W - Teamwork 

Charlie D – Teamwork 
Frankie F - Independence 

Vinnie – Challenge 
Mason - Indepdence 

Year 3 

Ra Class Anubis Class Hathor Class Horus Class 

Ralph – Challenge 
Hajee - Resilience 

Amelia – Responsibility 
Arabella - Challenge 

Alfie – Challenge 
Katie - Creativity 

Maria – Challenge 
Maya - Independence 

Year 4 

Neptune Class Venus Class Apollo Class Minerva Class 

Buddy – Challenge 
Alexandra –Responsibility 

Tony – Resilience 
Sienna - Challenge 

 Nylah – Independence 
Willow - Challenge 

Year 5 

Fiennes Class Sharman Class Peake Class McArthur Class 

Ruby – Resilience 
Rex - Challenge  

 Oskar – Challenge 
Eve - Resilience 

Evie – Resilience 
Devsith - Challenge  

Year 6 

Seacole Class Brunel Class Carroll Class Pankhurst Class 

 Ivy – Resilience 
David - Teamwork 

Keira – Challenge 
Dexter - Creativity 

 

 

 


